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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Sixth Form Parents’ Evening & Annual Careers Fair  

Thursday 27 February 2020, 3.15-6.30pm 

 
Please come along to the Academy during the evening of Thursday 27 February to attend the Sixth Form 
Parents’ Evening and The Bulwell Academy Annual Careers Fair.  
 

Attending Parents’ Evening is your key opportunity to discuss your child’s recent progress with their subject 

teachers and your child’s attitude to learning within the Academy. 

 

The evening will be run on an appointment-based system with 5 minutes allocated for each appointment with 

subject teachers. Your child has been given an Appointment Card and will be asked to make their own 

appointments with their teachers for Parents’ Evening. 
 
There will also be the opportunity to meet with Mr Cook, Head of Sixth Form, and discuss any issues regarding 
your child’s overall education or their future career and learning ambitions. 
 
Your child’s tutor will also be available to discuss any concerns or factors which you feel we should know to 
support your child. 
 
This event enables an important link between your child’s home and school life. If you are unable to make this 
date, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s form tutor by phoning the Academy on 0115 964 7640.  
 
 

Learning prepares your child for Earning 

 

At the same time as the parents’ evening, we are hosting our annual Careers Fair.  We will be joined by over 
25 local employers and careers specialists to tell you about a range of career opportunities to include 
apprenticeships, colleges, university and employment opportunities. 
 
If you have family members who are currently looking for work or thinking about further study, this Careers Fair 
will be ideal for them and they are most welcome to come along too.   
 
We have employers who are looking for excellent candidates and who have the potential to offer job 
opportunities to mature jobseekers now. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and your child to the Careers Fair and to the Sixth Form Parents’ Evening, 
and thank you for your continued support.  
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs M Strong 
Principal 


